
St Anthony’s Primary School 
43 Fairway  
Larne 

BT40 2BG 
Telephone: 02828 260444 
Fax: 02828 270542 

e-mail: info@stanthonysps.larne.ni.sch.uk 

 

 

                                   
Principal: Ms Á Fleming 

 

          3rd September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 

 

Ref: Afterschool Football Club - Starts Thursday 19th September 2024 

Fine Tuning football coaching is starting on Thursday 19th September 2024 for 5 weeks in our school. 

The club will run on a Thursday each week for 5 weeks until 17th October 2024, costing £17.50(P1 cost 

£10.50). If you would like your child to attend, please complete the permission form below and return 

to the school. Please use the following link https://finetuningcoaching.co.ukuk/book-camps-online/ 

to confirm interest with your details, a confirmation message will then be sent to you via text or 

WhatsApp about how to pay the coach club directly or if you prefer you can still send in payment of 

£17.50(P1- £10.50) to the school in a labelled envelope with your child’s name and class on it to their 

class teacher by Thursday 12/09/2024 to secure a place.  

 

Dates:      Class     Time 

Thursday 19/09/2024   P2 to P3    2pm to 3pm 

Thursday 26/09/2024   P2 to P3    2pm to 3pm 

Thursday 03/10/2024   P1 to P3    2pm to 3pm 

Thursday 10/10/2024   P1 to P3    2pm to 3pm 

Thursday 17/10/2024   P1 to P3    2pm to 3pm 

 

Thursday 19/09/2024   P4 to P7    3pm to 4pm 

Thursday 26/09/2024    P4 to P7    3pm to 4pm 

Thursday 03/10/2024    P4 to P7    3pm to 4pm 

Thursday 10/10/2024    P4 to P7    3pm to 4pm 

Thursday 17/10/2024    P4 to P7    3pm to 4pm 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________________ Class P_____ to attend the 

afterschool football with Fine Tuning football coaching in school, from Thursday 19/09/2024 until 

17/10/2024 and enclose £17.50(P1 - 3 weeks, £10.50 starting 3/10/2024).    

       

Yes____ No___ 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

________________________ 

Mrs C. Tunney 

Acting Principal 
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